
 

  

A FREE Monthly Newsletter for Substance Abuse and Opioid Treatment  
Programs from San Diego Reference Laboratory 

Sorry for our delay, but we have MOVED! 

 
 
The Toxicology Times has a new home. We have moved just down the street into a facility we customized 
specifically for our Laboratory.  Please view some of our construction pictures as we started with a com-
pletely empty space! We will post pictures of our beautiful new space in a future edition.  We will resume 
publication of the Toxicology Times at the end of the year.  More to come soon! 
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